
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: Our Valued Providers 
 

Date: August 19, 2020 
 

Subject: Prenatal Notification Form 
 
 
 

 

As part of our commitment to care management, Prestige Health Choice is requesting our 
providers to submit a completed Prenatal Notification Form for all of our members who are 
pregnant. 
 
Please submit the Prenatal Notification Form as early in pregnancy as possible for each of your 
maternity patients who is a Prestige Health Choice member. You can fax the completed form to 
our Bright Start® maternity program at 1-855-358-5852 or submit it via the secure provider 
portal at www.availity.com.  
 
The completed form gives our Bright Start care management team the opportunity to better 
assist our maternity members. The form is available on our website at 
www.prestigehealthchoice.com > Providers > Forms. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the care of our members. If you have 
questions about this communication, please contact our Bright Start department at 1-855-371-
8076. 
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